
 King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

December 12, 2017 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:30 a.m. 

The monthly Electoral Board was held at the General Registrar’s Office.  In attendance was 

Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General 

Registrar; Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 

Minutes were reviewed and approved. 

Old Business 

The positions in the General Registrar’s office has been filled. 

The November election was a success and the Officers of Election did a remarkable job. 

New Business 

The General Registrar passed out a copy of the Voting Systems Security Plan for the county.  

The Electoral Board members will review and send revisions to her by the end of the week. 

The term of Electoral Board member representing the Republican party will expire on February 

28, 2017.  The local Republican Party chairman will submit recommendations to the chief judge 

of the County.  

The General Registrar and Electoral Board members attended the Board of Supervisors meeting 

on December 11, 2017 to request the relocation of the Owenton Polling Precinct from the 

Upper King and Queen Rescue Squad Building to the Upper King and Queen Fire Department. 

For the year of 2018, the Electoral Board meetings will be held at the General Registrar’s Office, 232 

Allens Circle, King & Queen C.H., VA 23085; the second Tuesday of every month, 8:30 a.m., except for 

June 11th, 8:30 a.m. and November 1st, 8:30 a.m.  Other dates of importance, Election Provisional & 

Canvass Meetings; June 13th, 10:00 a.m. (Primary if held) and November 7st, 10:00 a.m. at the Circuit 

Court, 234 Allens Circuit, King 7 Queen C.H., VA 23085.  The General Registrar will send dates for posting 

on the county web site.  Any changes to these dates will be posted on the website. 

The Electoral Board members received a copy of the King and Queen County Electoral Board and 

General Registrar Expense Budget FY 18/19. 

Next meeting will be held January 9, 2018, 8:30 a.m. 

Meeting adjourned 9:20 a.m.  

 

Mary Ann Levere, 

Secretary 


